
This is an ASU faculty award to fund 
faculty research in Jewish studies, with 
a preference for non-Eurocentric topics, 
named for Shoshana Tancer’s father, 
Professor Salo Wittmayer Baron—the 
most important Jewish historian in the 
20th century.

A $7,500 (USD) award is granted every 
three years to current ASU faculty. 
members.
Details
•	 Only current/active ASU faculty members are eligible to 

utilize this funding.
•	 Proposed research should anticipate formal publication 

(e.g. article; book chapter).
•	 Funding may be split between eligible applicants as 

deemed appropriate by the award committee.
•	 Award(s) granted at the discretion of the Director 

of Jewish Studies in consultation with the Dean of 
Humanities, wherein their judgment as to a suitable 
project is proposed.

How to Apply
•	 A proposal, not to exceed 1,500 words, describing your 

project, anticipated deliverables, and the significance of 
the research to Jewish studies. In addition to the project 
description, you must include a budget outlining how 
you anticipate utilizing the funding. 

•	 Submit proposal via email to Lisa.Kaplan@asu.edu 

Questions? 
Lisa.Kaplan@asu.edu

application deadline:
5:00 p.m. (MST) on April 29, 2022

information and prior recipients

jewishstudies.asu.edu/baron-faculty
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